TO: Harry Szarpanski
Assistant Commissioner,
NYC Department of Sanitation (“DSNY™)

BY: FACSIMILE: (212) 2659-07838
E-MAIL: Hszarpan{@dsny.nys.gov
DA: 1/21/05
RE. Marine Transfer Station (“MTS"), Southwest Brooklyn Location

Request for an Extension of Comment Period

Dear Mr Szarpanski:
I am a concerned citizen and resident in close proximity to the above MTS.

This letter serves as a request to extend the comment period dunng which the public may submit
comments concerning the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (“DEIS™) from the existing
deadline of January 24, 2005 until or after March 1, 2005.

As you know, the recent meetings were not well publicized. The DEIS and related materials are
voluminous and/or contain technical information (one section specifically relating to the above
MTS is 138 pages). The information provided at the meetings by the DSNY and its consultants
(written, verbal and Power Point presentation) is frequently incomplete and inconsistent with
data contained in the DEIS. Tt is my belief that much of the data in the DEIS is inaccurate and,
therefore, requires further study and analysis. The public should be afforded an opportunity to
consult with experts with credentials similar to the consultants that conducted the studies for the
DEIS

Accordingly, please extend the public comment period as requested above, and advise.
Sincerely,

William Hershkowitz

2630 Cropsey Avenue

Apt 8-G
Brooklyn, NY 11214



& HOJA DE COMENTARIO DEL DEIS

Parala.version prélitiinar de i

Agencia/organizacién (si corresponde): _BLOCK WATCHER®/Voluntary

Dirsccién: 98 Grattan St, Apt"_EM%WM__w“mqm_"m““h_~wm
Bkin, N,Y, 112J7 1650
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Mailing address / P.0. BOX, 370-330 R
BkIn, W, Y, TTZ237=0330

Correo electrénico:

Proporcione comentarios por escrito en esta ho;a y depositela en la caja de comentarios o enviela
por correo a*: -

Harry Szarpanski
Department of Sanitation
44 Beaver Sireet, 12" Fi.
NY, NY 10004.

*Todos fos comentarijos enviados por correo se recibiran hasta las 5:00 p.m. del lunes
24 de enero de 2005.

Comentarios: PROBLEM [ GARBAGE._ODOR ZA/hr/BG‘S davs

For the last four years we have been sending IZssages to

c1ty authorltles requesiipgsolve the problenm of too wuch
undesitable 6doTs coring rrom the garbage facility building.
located at thames st. between porter st and knickerbocker av

In the summer tire our apt windows must be keep closed fror
the rear yard wich face the garbage facility building less
thar 25 feetgTstance’ to th%e:walisoF Tha puilding.

We are at risk of health hazzard living near a place of too
mUch Contarinatced garbage . Probably we the resident .are

WA, T g——
FESKITIETOUT 1IVEs  and ous health inhaling so much contami=

atracted—to-the—site—of—the garbage T Unce we COMpIaifit £o

the—eity—ofNaw TOTK nayd?"Bloonberg and the Tesponse was an
officer from health dept cawe to our Prerises to investigate (Fin)



	William Hershkowitz
	Santana Ramirez-Block Watcher

